
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To conclude our Superhero topic and the end of term we are planning on having a 

Superhero day on Wednesday 21st July 2021.  

 

The children are invited to dress as their favourite superhero. Please send their 

costume/mask etc into school in a bag labelled with their name and we 
will get them changed. Please don’t spend lots of money buying costumes; this 

outfit could simply just be a mask!  

 

The superhero can be from stories, comics or even an occupation such as a doctor, 

teacher, nurse, shop worker or even Captain Tom. The year 2020 certainly showed 

us that heroes and heroines are hidden in the people you meet every day.  

 

We will be hosting a range of activities such as a Superhero obstacle course, test of 

strengths and so much more! 

 

If you have any questions or queries please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Beswick and Miss Rorke  

Mrs Metcalfe and Mrs Went  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

         


